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Box 354997 
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Dear Ms. Saunders, 

 

 

This is a request for a public record. 

 

 

Reason for Request 

 

On Thursday, May 30, 2019, the University of Washington School of Public Health published an open 

letter written by Dean Hilary Godwin and the deans of five other University of Washington Health 

Sciences schools in support of fluoridating other people’s drinking water without their informed 

consent. 

 

These deans collectively insisted that water fluoridation is a safe and effective public health measure 

“for people of all ages” and suggested that anyone indicating otherwise is guilty of spreading 

“misinformation“.  They claimed that all of the “over 204 million Americans living in fluoridated 

communities” are fortunate to have access to the “health and economic benefits of this vital public 

health measure“. 

The 5 additional Deans who signed this letter are: 

Gary T. Chiodo, DMD, FACD, Interim Dean, School of Dentistry 

Paul Ramsey, MD, Dean, School of Medicine 

Azita Emami, PhD, MSN, RNT, RN, FAAN, Dean, School of Nursing 

Sean D. Sullivan, BScPharm, PhD, Dean, School of Pharmacy 

Edwina Uehara, PhD, MSW, Dean, School of Social Work 

 

mailto:pubrec@uw.edu
https://sph.washington.edu/news-events/news/uw-deans-water-fluoridation-safe-effective-and-practical
https://sph.washington.edu/news-events/news/uw-deans-water-fluoridation-safe-effective-and-practical


Description of Requested Items: 

 

All record(s) in the possession, custody or control of the University of Washington School of Public 

Health (for example:downloaded to a computer, printed in hard copy, etc.) containing, or citing, any 

published, primary, peer-reviewed scientific research study (or studies) of fluoride exposure during 

pregnancy suggesting that fluoride exposure during pregnancy is safe with respect to IQ or ADHD in 

human offspring. 

 

Please note that I am not interested in receiving any secondary or derivative works, such as article 

reviews, research reviews, or meta-analyses.  

 

[If any records match the above description of requested records and are currently available to the 

public elsewhere, please provide enough information about each record so that I may identify and 

access each record with certainty (i.e. title, author(s), date, journal, where I may access it).]  

 

 
Format:  

Pdf documents sent to me via email; I do not wish for anything to be shipped to me. 

 

 

Contact Information: 
Last name: Massey 

First name: Christine 

Address: #221 - 93 George St. S., Brampton ON CANADA L6Y 1P4 

Phone: 905-230-4155 

Email: cmssyc@gmail.com 

     

 

Thanks you in advance and best wishes, 

Christine Massey, M.Sc. 

Brampton ON L6Y 1P4  

 

 
Christine Massey <cmssyc@gmail.com> 

 

May 15, 2020, 4:42 PM 

 
 
 

 
 

Dear Ms. Saunders,  

 

p.s. I would like to expand my request to include records held by all 6 schools involved in the open letter 

published on May 30, 2019.  So the following schools in addition to the School of Public Health: 

 

School of Dentistry 

School of Medicine 

School of Nursing 

 School of Pharmacy 

School of Social Work  

 

Also please forgive my type in the date at the top of my email. 

Thank you, 

Christine 
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